CITY OF BALTIMORE

BRANDON M. ScoTT
Mayor

January 29, 2024

The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council

Attn: Executive Secretary

Room 409, City Hall

100 N. Holliday Street

Baltimore, Maryland 21202

DEPARTMENT OF LAW

EBONY M. THOMPSON, CITY SOLICITOR
100 N. HOLLIDAY STREET

SuITE 101, CrTy HALL

BALTIMORE, MD 21202

Re:  City Council Bill 24-0485 — Tenant Opportunity to Purchase — Corrective

Bill

Dear President and City Council Members:

The Law Department has reviewed City Council Bill 24-0485 for form and legal
sufficiency. The bill would clarify a definition in the recently passed Tenant Opportunity to

Purchase ordinance.

The Law Department can approve the bill for form and legal sufficiency.

Very truly yours,
o

/
/4
Hilary Ruley
Chief Solicitor

cc: Ebony M. Thompson, City Solicitor

Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Elena DiPietro, Chief Solicitor, General Counsel Division

Ashlea Brown, Chief Solicitor
Jeffery Hochstetler, Chief Solicitor
Teresa Cummings, Assistant Solicitor
Michelle Toth, Assistant Solicitor



